
Answer Reviewer 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Thanks for letters from reviewers and for the reviewer’s comments 

concerning our manuscript entitled “Effective Chemotherapy for 

Submandibular Gland Carcinosarcoma with Lung Metastasis after 

Radiotherapy: A Rare Case Report and literature review”. The constructive 

suggestions by the reviewer are really appreciated. We have now completely 

revised the manuscript. In addition, we have studied their comments 

carefully and have made a correction. 

 

One minor point raised by the reviewer concerns of in the basis of clinical and 

histopathological details in keywords and background has now been 

corrected. We changed the keywords and also modify the introduction. These 

changes had been made on page 3, Introduction part, paragraph 1 and 2 and 

Further minor changes had been made on page 5, Discussion part, paragraph 

3. These do not affect our interpretation of the result. 

 

Besides, we also have added previous treatment details and for any case 

physical examination findings just as reviewers said. These changes had been 

made on page 4, Case report part, paragraph 2 and 3. 

 

Another minor point raised by the reviewer concerns in illustrations and 

tables has now been corrected. These changes had been made on page 11, Fig 

1 part.  

 



In the end, mistakes in references have also been corrected. These changes 

had been made on page 8, References part. 

 

Please also kindly note that the title of the manuscript has been changed to 

“Effective Chemotherapy for Submandibular Gland carcinoma ex 

pleomorphic adenoma with Lung Metastasis after Radiotherapy: A Rare Case 

Report and literature review”. 

 

We hope this correction meet with their approval and hope that this form of 

the paper is suitable for publication on World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Mei Li, MD 


